
 
If you are interested in attending but have transportation or other barriers that 

would  

limit your participation, please let us know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

TRANSITION - Group for Parents of Children with 
Autism Spectrum Disorders 

 

  Moderated by: 
  Tonia Weichmann     &                Jana Mertz, MBA 
  Transition Coordinator, Parent Network of WNY     Program Coordinator 
            The Children’s Guild Foundation  

     Autism Spectrum Disorder Center  

                   Women & Children’s Hospital of Buffalo  
        

  PURPOSE: Provide a welcoming environment for parents and other caregivers of children 

with autism spectrum disorders to meet, share experiences, ask questions and 
receive support.  All are welcome to attend but group is geared towards parents 
of children who are tweens and transitioning –12 years old and up. 

 

  TIME:  6:30 –8:30 PM – Light refreshments will be served. 

 

  DATES: On 4th Tuesday of each month (excluding June & July) the dates for 2014: 

  FEBRUARY 25th  AUGUST 26th 
  MARCH 25th  SEPTEMBER 23rd 

APRIL  22nd  OCTOBER 28th 
MAY  20th   NOVEMBER 25th    
Please check local TV stations for cancellation information. 

 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

RSVP:  Space is limited so reservations are greatly appreciated. 

   Please call: (716) 878-7600 or e-mail: jmertz@kaleidahealth.org 

COST:  FREE 

If you are interested in attending but have transportation or other barriers that 
would limit your participation, please let us know. 

 

 

LOCATION:  Parent Network of Western New York/EPIC, 1000 Main St., Buffalo 14202 

 

PARKING:     Free parking behind the building and at Salvation Army next door. 

 

RSVP:  All are welcome but reservations are appreciated. 

   Please call (716) 878-7600 or e-mail: jmertz@kaleidahealth.org 

COST: FREE - If you are interested in attending but have transportation or other 

barriers that would limit your participation, please let us know. 
 
Funding for this program is provided by a Family Support Services grant 
from the Office of People with Developmental Disabilities. 
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